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Jonathan Dunn serves as the Budget Officer for the Office of Insular Affairs 
(OIA) at the Department of the Interior and is the Director of the OIA’s Budget 
and Grants Management Division. As the Budget Officer for OIA, Mr. Dunn 
carries out the Secretary's budgetary and financial assistance program 
responsibilities in the U.S. territories and the freely associated states. OIA is 
the Executive Branch's liaison with four of the five U.S. territories (American 
Samoa, Guam, the Commonwealth of the Northern Mariana Islands and the 
U.S. Virgin Islands) and the three freely associated states (the Marshall 
Islands, the Federated States of Micronesia and Palau). The OIA budget Mr. 
Dunn oversees provides $600-$700 million annually to the insular areas. He 
has also developed initiatives to improve education, health, and water and 
other utility outcomes for island communities. 

During his 19-year tenure with OIA, Mr. Dunn has served as a grant manager 
(2003-2008) and budget analyst (2009-2018). He is a 2002 graduate of 
Brigham Young University’s Marriott School of Business in Provo, Utah.   

 


